
This Council recognises that this year marks the 70th anniversary of 

Her Majesty the Queen’s accession to the throne. 

 

This Council notes that Her Majesty the Queen is the first British 

Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of 

service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and the 

Commonwealth. 

 

The Council resolves that: 

 

1. The Chairman of the Council will write to Her Majesty the Queen to 

congratulate her on this significant achievement; and 

 

2. The Council will do what it can to support local community events 

and activities to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee.  

 

 

Proposed by Cllr Angela Alder 

 

Seconded by Cllr Alastair Ward-Booth 

 


